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I am writing in support of HB 3076. Firearms are the number one killer of children in 

our country. As a mom, I want to ensure that the dealers who sell these guns do so in 

a safe and ethical way. The ATF cannot keep up with the demands to inspect all gun 

dealers in Oregon on a frequent basis. To protect our fellow Oregonians, please vote 

to pass this bill to keep all Oregonians, including gun owners, safe. Thank you for 

your consideration.  


